Rose Free Library
Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes
October 6, 2025 @ 6pm
Call to Order: Cherie @ 6:03 - also attending: Heather, Lori, Laurie, Deanna
Secretary’s Report from August: Lori made a motion to accept the minutes as corrected, and  Heather seconded. The motion was approved unanimously.


Treasurer’s Report: Toni did not make it to the meeting – Deanna will ask her to email her report so we can approve it virtually.  She will also talk with Toni about the status of our account with Chris Davis. 

Librarian’s Report: Most of the shelving has been replaced. The remaining shelving from the ones that had been damaged in transit are supposed to arrive soon and will be installed. The library website has been updated with our minutes.  Deanna sees the need for an additional part time employee, and is asking that the board add this to our budget discussion in December for a vote at the Annual Meeting. She has also suggested that we add Sunday hours, since we have no weekend hours at this time, and we would be the only library that would be available for patrons on a Sunday. The library is once again participating in the Great Give Back, collecting donations for the Cougar Cupboard at the NRW High School. EAP Renewal – mandatory email training is now required for new staff. The library will participate in Trunk or Treat on October 24 from 5:30-8, and Bluey will be there!
Committee Reports:  Deanna and Laurie met to work of the Three Year Plan. 
Standard Business:
· Trustee training/education – Again, as trustees, we need to do the supervisor sexual harassment training this year, if we haven’t in the past. The meeting with Ron earlier this year counts as 1 and ½ hours for our required library training. 
· Review/Approve our Three Year Plan – 2026-28 – a working document. Cherie made a motion to approve the working plan, and Heather seconded. It was approved unanimously.
· Minimum Standard Compliance - Amend Bylaws – Cherie made a motion that the Rose Free Library Board of Trustees affirms that the library is  in full compliance with the New York State Minimum Standards for public and Association Libraries as outlined in Commissioner’s Regulation 90.2, and further directs Deanna Davis Wiltsie to email the Executive Director of the OWWL Library System a link to the board meeting minutes once they are posted to the library’s website, within two weeks of the meeting, in accordance with the New York State Open Meetings Law. Laurie seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.
Old Business:

· Shelving update – mostly covered under the librarian’s report. Lori will post the old shelves that are remaining on Marketplace or other online venues. 
· Landscaping – we need to get some bids for this. 
· Power washing the building – Heather is working on getting a spigot so we have a water source for this. 
New Business:
· Donation/Payment to Steady Work, who helped with the removal of the old shelving – They did a great job when they were here, but we weren’t able to get them back for a second time. Lori made a motion to donate $100 to Steady Work, and Laurie seconded. The motion was approved unanimously.
Adjournment: @ 6:37
Next Meeting(s): 










 



November 10 (Laurie will not be here and Lori will take notes0







December 8 (Budget)

